
 

 

 
 

Our Parent Council Fun Day is being held this year on Saturday 1st June and we are looking 

for donations for the Tombola.  Children are welcome to dress as they please on Friday 

31st May for a donation for the Tombola stall. 

Your help would be greatly appreciated. Alcohol must be handed into the office by 

parents. 

Thank you for your continued support 
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